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The Harris Hill Vol Fire Company would like to wish Abdual Allahbakhsh the best of luck as he departs for training as part of  the United States Air Force.  Abdul started off with Harris Hill as an Explorer in 2020 and worked his way up to an Active Interior Firefighter.  The entire Harris Hill Fire Company Family and community wish him well.

Serve our country well and be safe.

Steven J. Pollard, Chief
Harris Hill Volunteer Fire Company
8630 Main Street
Williamsville, NY  14221
716-983-3712
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